
Protect Our Children Protest 

Wed, 5-12-21 

Dear Parents & Families across Nebraska  

The Protect Our Children Protest is scheduled for THIS Friday, May 14th from noon until 

2 pm. It was designed by Nebraskans Against Government Overreach (NAGO) whose 

leader is Allie French. NFFV asked Allie if we could share her plan with our members 

across Nebraska – and her answer was a resounding YES!  

The goal is for parents to pull our children from their schools and all report to our 

respective school districts administration/board/etc. building for a peaceful protest in 

support of an AMERICAN Education; one without constant indoctrination. This building 

may be a school in some districts – please be mindful of any school activities occurring 

at this time and ensure we remain on public property without interfering with traffic 

(pedestrian and vehicular). We have a right to gather and peacefully protest on public 

property so long as we are respectful, peaceful and fully law abiding – these are all 

requirements of participating in NAGO Events. 

This is a grassroots effort, which means it’s success depends us PARENTS! YOU must 

show up, YOU must recruit friends, family and neighbors to attend. One does not need 

to have children in the public-school setting. The public school system molds the minds 

of children that will one day join our society as, hopefully, productive citizens. Their 

methods, policies, values and so on AFFECT each and every one of us. This rally was 

chosen with the intentions of covering many topics, as we ALL will have our own 

reasons or hot topic when it comes to the indoctrination of our children and the loss of 

our Country in our own school system. 

To that end, we chose a Friday in the middle of the day for the purpose of being able to 

show the teachers, the schools and our children HOW MUCH we care! Enough to pull 

them from school, and stand WITH them at their districts admin building. Our children 

deserve to see their parents care enough to rearrange their livelihoods and SHOW UP! 

Access the list of Nebraska public schools participating by clicking on the first red 

button below. The smaller schools may not have a designated leader at the site, so 

please step up and lead your friends who join you at your site. For a list of potential 

signs you can make and bring to the rally, click on the second red button.  

Please join us on Friday May 14th as we unite across the great state of Nebraska to 

Protect Our Children!  

Thank you!    Allie French  402-979-2859    alliefrench.nago@gmail.com  
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